
 
 

8 July 2016 
 
FAO Stephen Culleton 
Chorley Borough Council 
Licencing Department 
PO Box 13 
Chorley 
PR7 1AR 
 
 
 
 

Dear Sirs 
 
 
Wheelton Parish Council have requested me to write to you to advise of the Parish 
Council’s support for the Premises License application with regards to Wheelton Village 
Hall.   
 
The Parish Council feel that as residents of the village the Committee are very aware of 
their responsibilities in relation to hiring out the hall but note that the current license 
puts Wheelton Village Hall at a disadvantage in regards with requests to hire in 
comparison to other local halls who have much longer opening hours on their licenses. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 

J. Carr  
 
 
J. Carr (Mrs) 
Clerk to the Council.  

 
 

cc. Gary Hall. Chorley Borough Council 

Wheelton Parish Council 
 

             

 

 

 

www.heapeyandwheelton.org 
 
wheeltonpc@btinternet.com 

 

17 Higher Meadow 
Clayton-le-Woods  
Leyland PR25 5RJ 

 
01772 454836 

Clerk to the Council:  Mrs Joanne Carr 

http://www.heapeyand/

